
 

Calgary Public Library Restricted Use 

CUPE Alberta will develop a campaign to highlight the impact that the Opioid Crisis has 
had on Library Workers. 
 
Because: 
 

• Library workers, education workers and frontline health workers regularly interact 
with individuals and families impacted by drug use.    

 

• Alberta has experienced an increasing number of opioid deaths and front line 
workers require support in coping with the impact this has on their well being 

 

• Employers do not always provide financial or emotional support for those staff 
impacted by drug related incidents in the workplace.   

 


